
TASS - A Parent Guide to Pastoral Care notifications
2021

In March 2021 Waverley moved to a new Parent Portal hosted by the TASS Student Administration System. As a result 
parents no longer use the old Sentral portal for accessing School and student information.

The TASS platform provides access to a range of information including the ability to view notifications of pastoral care 
incidents that involve your son. 

• Log in Parent Lounge at https://tass.waverley.nsw.edu.au/parentlounge with your Family ID & Password

If you require further assistance with the Parent Portal or you have a questions regarding the functionality please contact the 
iAssist Team by sending an email to iAssist@waverley.nsw.edu.au

• Click on NOTIFICATIONS on right top corner in Parent Lounge

• Tick Acknowledge first, then click See More to read the pastoral care note
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